January 01, 2022

Ms. Lucelita L. Liaz, CSP

Proprietor/General Manager

L and G SECURITY & INVESTIGATION AGENCY
905 B D. Jakosalem Street,

Brgy. Zapatera, Cebu City

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED
Dear Ms. Liaz:
We are pleased to inform you that the contract between the Department of Environment and
Natural Resources, represented by Mr. Paquito D. Melicor, Jr., CESO IV, as the OIC, Regional
Executive Director and yourself re: The Procurement of Security and Protective Services of DENR x

National Government Center,Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City has been perfected.

In view of the above, please comply all the requirements and to start the security and protective
services of this office.

Please be guided accordingly.

Very truly yours,
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National Government Center, Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
Tel. # (032) 346-9612, 414-4388; Fax # (032) 414-0022
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